
Blended Teachers: Ms. Berliku, Ms. DeMartino, Mrs. Papandrea, 
& Ms. Tse

Remote Teachers:  Mrs. Albanese, Mrs. McFee & Ms. Perricone

Thursday, November 5 – Parent 
Teacher Conference (Half-Day)

Wednesday, November 11 – Veteran’s 
Day (No Classes)

Thursday-Friday, November 26-27th –
Thanksgiving Break  (No Classes)

What’s Happening 
This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
your Teachers:

We enjoyed meeting with so 
many of you during parent 

teacher conferences. Remember 
to read every night and use the 

skills we learned in class!
This month we are especially 

grateful for family, friends, and 
students! Have a great 

Thanksgiving!

November News

Reading

We look forward to continuing our reading journey by incorporating 
new reading strategies. We will be inferring a story’s main idea by 
referring to details from the text. We will continue to use sequencing 
to retell story events. 

Writing We are so excited to begin our informative writing unit. We will be 
writing to inform readers about our family. 

Math

We are so proud of our ability to add and subtract within 10. This 
month we will be expanding our addition and subtraction skills to 20.  
First graders will continue to use addition and subtraction strategies 
to solve equations and explain our thinking. 

Science We are happy to further our learning about animals and their 
environment.

Social 
Studies

We are ecstatic to take a step into the past while we learn about 
families long ago. 

Social 
Emotional 
Learning

We will continue to explore our feelings by discussing how various 
emotions look, feel, and sound. 


